
A G E N D A 
I T E M ___________________________________ 
 

 
Subject: Approve auditor’s engagement letter. 

 

 

 

Rationale: James E. Rodgers and Company, P.C. have audited Hillsboro 

ISD’s finances for a number of years.  Mr. Snyder, the business 

department and I appreciate working with them, their diligence, 

attention to detail and  their customer friendly service.  We believe 

that the firm is thorough and provides good advice in addition to 

working well with our school district.   

 

 

 

Recommendation:   Approve engagement letter  for proposed audit services with James 

E. Rodgers and Company, P.C. for the 2017-2018 school year. 

 


